
 
9th June 2023 

 

Dear Parent/ Carer, 

 

PTA Father’s Day Gift Day – Thursday 15th and Friday 16th June 2023 

 

The PTA will once again be running a Father’s Day Gift Shop at lunchtimes for the children to buy 

gifts and cards. 

 

Lower School (Year Three and Year Four) on Thursday 15th June.              

Upper School (Year Five and Year Six) on Friday 16th June. 

 

Pupils will have the opportunity to purchase gifts for dad, grandad etc.  Gifts are priced at £3.00 

each and there is no limit to the number of gifts your child may purchase. We will also be selling 

cards at £1.00 each. 

 

Please ensure that your child visits the shop with a named carrier bag and the correct money in 

a named envelope. 

 

Thank you for your continued support, 

 

Crosshall Junior School Parent Teacher Association 

 
 
 

 

 


